
From 14 September 2021, WA is joining other Australian states and territories in adopting the 
Australian Warning System (AWS). The AWS will ensure emergency information is nationally 
consistent, so no matter where you are in Australia, alerts and warnings will look the same. 

You’ll also see updated icons for all hazards on Emergency WA.
WHAT’S CHANGING?

As part of the AWS, you’ll see new Bushfire warning colours and icons on Emergency WA. 
WHAT DO I NEED TO KNOW?

Ensure you understand the new Bushfire warning system and what action to take to stay safe. 
HOW CAN I GET PREPARED?

Make your bushfire plan today at www.mybushfireplan.wa.gov.au or on the app. 
WHERE CAN I GET OFFICIAL INFORMATION DURING AN EMERGENCY?

- Website: www.emergency.wa.gov.au 
- Phone: 13 DFES (13 33 37) 

- Facebook: @dfeswa 
- Twitter: @dfes_wa 
- Local ABC Radio


